
From: Aliyah Keshani  
Sent: 04 March 2022 16:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I'm writing with regards to the trees at 8 Doughty Street and object to them 
being removed. I understand that a plan is being formulated to enable the 
trees and the nearby buildings to coexist in harmony. With pollution being a 
huge problem in London, I would urge you to rethink the environmental 
benefit of these trees which are part of the local ecosystem and a home to 
birds and wildlife. 
 
During the pandemic, we were at times only allowed one walk a day - this 
taught us the importance of being in nature, seeing the green and blue of trees 
and sky etc. The benefit it brings people's mental and physical health is huge.  
 
I urge you to prevent the removal of these trees. 
 
Best wishes, 
Aliyah Keshani 
 


